
 

What do we think of our local area?  Feedback for our School Council meeting with Councillor 
Hilary Cox-Condron – November 2022 
 
Things we like… 
 

 Park, Rainbows, Beavers, Kinnerz football 

 Arbury Court play area 

 Meeting new friends in our local area 

 Budgens 

 Our school and the field 

 River Cam 

 Play areas 

 Nice staff at Arbury Court library, good range of books 

 Histon Road park 

 Shops at Arbury Court – nice people working in the shops 

 Being able to climb trees 

 Lots of natural areas 

 Good food options at shops 

 Lots of places to ride bikes and scooters 

Things we would like to change or improve… 
 

 People don’t pick up dog poop 

 Lots of litter and graffiti in play areas 

 Vandalism 

 The zipline seat has gone 

 People swearing at Arbury Court 

 An intimidating group outside Campkin Road Tesco and also in Arbury Court play park 

 Littering – add more bins 

 Extend library so that it can have more books and learning resources 

 Road works 

 Fix broken park equipment 

 Need a wider variety of shops.  Somewhere to buy children’s clothes would be good 

 More play areas 

 Plant more trees to help wildlife 

 Too much construction work means more traffic 

Arbury Court library… 
 

 I would like to go 

 We are going to go as a class soon 

 Sometimes there are storytellers, which are great 

 It’s a quiet place to read 

 It’s quite small 

 I didn’t know that it was free to go to the library.  I thought you had to pay 

 I prefer going to Milton Road library because there are nicer areas to read in 

 I don’t know where it is 

 We just don’t really use libraries any more 

Traffic… 
 

 Should be less cars 

 We need traffic lights near school 

 Too many cars near school and it’s hard to cross the road 

 Less diesel (pollution) 

 Lots of congestion 

 We like the lollipop lady.  She helps us to get to school safely 

 Lots of cars when I am walking to school 

 Parking on pavements because not enough spaces 

 


